
 

  

   

   
   

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

After May 21st, for our 
in-person students, 
Chromebooks will 
only be used at school 
and will not go home 
with students.   

Please note that 
our All-Virtual 
Students are 
welcome to attend 
our end of year 
celebrations and 
activities, provided 
they maintained 
eligibility by also 
participating in 
KPREP testing.  

 

 

Send a good luck treat to someone at CCMS for 
K-PREP testing. 

Your order supports the Academic team! 

Use this link to order: 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4aM
bTdMFpxuacNm6ej3BdEMKqB_e3mCaPaqWGley
7jU1ZxQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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To order your copy of 
the 2020-21 yearbook: 

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/
customer/1221994/Campbell-
County-Middle-School/ 

 
 

Congratulations to Ava 
Deegan, Maria Morris 
and Ella Morris who 
competed in the High 
School State Swim Meet 
on Saturday. Ava broke 
the high school record for 
the 100 fly and both Ava 
and Maria helped break 
the high school record for 
both the 200 Medley and 
400 Free Relay.  
 

Congratulations to the following 
STLP students who were selected 
as State SEMI FINALISTS for the 

STLP21 State Championship! 

Jessica Long, Digital Book Trailer 

Bennett Reis, Digital Music 

Mirabel Tsetse, Screen Capture 
Tutorial 
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https://forms.gle/iyWVxZfzP2Gkp1At7
mailto:RVPHannahFultz@gmail.com


 
  

 

 Win a pass to the Cincinnati Zoo! Students who complete the Youth Service Centerôs 
ñA Reality Checkò project will get a chance to win one of two season passes!   The first 
step is to complete the 3-question Pre-survey. Your next step is to write a cover letter 
and create your resume.  The second step is to look for a zoo job you might like to 
have. Youôll need to find out what type of training is needed or if a college degree is 
needed as well as a school in your area where you can get this training or degree. The 
third step is to imagine you have completed college or training and you landed a job 
making $55,000.  You'll need to create budget that stays within your salary of 
$55,000.   Once the budget is complete, the fourth and final step is to take a post-
survey on Schoology and drop your paperwork to the front office or to Ms. Sloneôs office 
in the Youth Service Center.   Students will need to complete all four steps on or before 
Friday, May 14th to be eligible for the prize drawing.  We will announce the two winners 
for the season passes to the zoo on Monday, May 17th.  

 

 

 
 

https://forms.gle/ByQqdZjSu4we8bQDA   Pre-survey 

https://forms.gle/384x3NBcxDewjwNj6   Post-survey 
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